Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Bohol

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 170 s. 2024

IMPLEMENTATION OF ASYNCHRONOUS CLASSES/DISTANCE LEARNING ON
MONDAY, 8 APRIL 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
CID, and SGOD Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

. In order to allow learners to complete pending assignments, projects and other
requirements, all public schools nationwide shall implement ASYNCHRONOUS
CLASSES/DISTANCE LEARNING on Monday, 8 April 2024.

2: Teaching and non-teaching personnel in all public schools shall not be
required to report to their stations.

3 Private schools shall not be covered by this advisory but shall have the option
to implement the same.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

For the Schools Division Superintendent of the Division of Bohol

CASIANA P. CABERTE PhD, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

EDUARDO A. OMPAD EdD, CESE
OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Address: 0050 Lino Chatto Barangay Cogon,
Tagbllaran City, Boho
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

TO 3 ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS
ALL SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
ALL PUBLIC AND PRIVATE SCHOOL HEADS

THROUGH ATTY. RFVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undersecretary for Operations
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FROM : ATTY. MICHAEL WESLEY T. POA
Undersecretary and Chief of Staff

SUBJECT ! IMPLEMENTATION OF ASYNCHRONOUS CLASSES/DISTANCE
LEARNING ON MONDAY, 8 APRIL 2024

DATE : 7 April 2024

In order to allow learners to complete pending assignments, projects and other requirements,
all public schools nationwide shall implement ASYNCHRONOUS CLASSES/DISTANCE
LEARNING on Monday, 8 April 2024.

Likewise, teaching and non-teaching personnel in all public schools shall not be required to
report to their stations.

Finally, private schools shall not be covered by this advisory but shall have the option to
implement the same.

Thank vou.
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